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MEDICAL CENTER CLINIC WELCOMES KATRINA GAROFANO, PA-C  

PENSACOLA, FL, October 31, 2022: Medical Center Clinic is pleased to announce the addition of Katrina Garofano, PA-C, 
to the Ear, Nose, & Throat department. 

 
Katrina has more than six years of experience in the health care industry. She graduated 
from Auburn University with a Bachelor of Nutrition Science from Auburn and earned a 
Master of Science in Physician Assistant Studies at the University of South Alabama. During 
her clinical rotations, she gained extensive patient-care experience while working in a 
variety of departments including family practice, pediatrics, and dermatology.  
 
Katrina will work under the direct supervision of board-certified providers Adam Holdt, 
M.D. and Derek Jones, M.D. as a part of the Ear, Nose, & Throat department at Medical 
Center Clinic. ENT specializes in the diagnosis and medical and surgical management of 
diseases of the ear, throat, head and neck. Department members have extensive 
experience in head and neck oncology, pediatric otology, neurotology, and endoscopic 

sinus surgery. In addition, the physicians perform facial plastic surgery of facial defects and skin cancer and 
reconstruction after maxillofacial trauma, as well as cosmetic facial surgery. 
 
“The Ear, Nose, & Throat Department is excited to welcome Katrina Garofano, PA-C, to our team, and pleased to be able 
to further care in the community of Pensacola with such a highly qualified advanced practice provider,” said Melissa 
Carroll, Practice Management. 
 
For more information about the services The Ear, Nose, & Throat Department provides, please call 850.474.8320 or visit 
MedicalCenterClinic.com. 
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